
 
 

Dear ISAAC Cancun Attendees, 

  

Welcome to Mexico!! After 5 years of planning and preparation, which started after the ISAAC 

2018 Conference in Australia, being able to say “BIENVENIDOS” now seems almost unreal. 

  

This conference means so much to us: 

  

First, after many, many years of being part of the wonderful ISAAC community, in which many 

ISAAC members helped us spread the word about AAC in our countries, we wanted this 

conference to reflect our appreciation and convey our THANKS to the ISAAC family! 

  

Secondly, for both the Mexican and the USSAAC co-chair teams, we are beyond excited to know 

this conference will reach many Spanish Speaking communities. We know that we will be 

welcoming attendees who have never been to an ISAAC conference.   

  

We are also very excited to share a little bit about the Mexican culture, gastronomy, 

architecture, and nature of this beautiful country. 

  

We understand the COVID pandemic has not made life easy, however, we are thrilled that we 

are now able to go beyond borders and reunite the ISAAC global community. This conference 

will serve as a celebration, a reunion, and an opportunity to welcome new members to our 

ISAAC community. 

  

We appreciate all of our collaborators who have worked hard to put this conference together. 

Specifically, the ISAAC staff members and the Executive Board, the North American Alliance for 

Communication Access (NAACA), USSAAC representatives, our CATIC team, our volunteer 

coordinators, and our families. But we want to especially thank YOU for being here. The ISAAC 

conference is unique because of its wonderful families, persons who use AAC, presenters, 

researchers, exhibitors, sponsors, professionals and students. 

  



 
 

We hope you will learn a lot and will be able to bring back to your home or workplace useful 

information to implement and share. But above all, we hope you will enjoy this conference as 

much as we enjoyed preparing it. 

  

BIENVENIDOS!!!! 

 

 


